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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1068 allows existing deputy sheriffs to become members of the hazardous duty plan within 

OPERS. The Unfunded Actuarial Accrued Liability would not increase, but HB1068 may cause 

a cost increase to participating county employers. There is no fiscal impact to the state. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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